
January 5, 2022 

Mayor Fred Eisenberger 
2nd Floor 
71 Main Street West 
Hamilton, ON  
L8P 4Y5 

Email: mayor@hamilton.ca 

Dear Mr. Eisenberger; 

At the Township of Terrace Bay Regular Council Meeting held on Tuesday January 4, the following 
resolution of support was passed.  

Re: Support FONOM request for Municipal Land Transfer Tax as Revenue Tool 

Resolution: 4-2022 
Moved By:  Councillor M. Moore 
Seconded By: Councillor B. Johnson 

RESOLVED THAT Terrace Bay support NOMA's resolution granting Ontario Municipalities 
the same revenue tools as the City of Toronto including a Municipal Land Transfer Tax to 
be renamed Land Transfer Infrastructure Support. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Province Minister of Finance 
Peter Bethlenfalvy, the Leaders of Provincial Opposition parties, the Ontario's Big City 
Mayors, ROMA, OSUM, and FONOM.   

 CARRIED 
We appreciate your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

J. Davis
Mayor
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The Corporation of the 
Township of Terrace Bay 
P.O. Box 40, 1 Selkirk Avenue, Terrace Bay, ON, P0T 2W0 
Phone: (807) 825-3315 Fax: (807) 825-9576 
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